
From: Oliver Heath  

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 10:36 AM 

To: Stephen Baugh; Tobi Elliott; Timothy Peterson; Mikaila Lironi 

Subject: Scotty Bay dock amendment 

 

Hello to the Islands trust team! 

 

I'm writing in to support the application regarding the Scotty Bay dock situation (LA-RZ-2023.1-

LTC). 

 

I believe that dock is an important asset for the north end of the island, as well as 

presenting a minimal environmental impact. With this in mind I support the application for 

the dock to remain. 

 

Much appreciated, 

Oliver Heath 

 


